
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                      619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor         roybrad2@juno.com                     619-216-4812 
                         cell  619-616-0657 
Jacqueline Lynch, Assoc Pastor  jacqueline.c.lynch@gmail.com    cell  909-327-1774 
Justin Burch, Young Adult Min. Asst.  justburch@gmail.com           cell  310-270-7304 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net              619 470-3264 
Frank Spurgeon, Head Deacon                619-427-1947 
Barbara Francis, Head Deaconess         cell  619-721-7748 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
A WARM WELCOME  This morning we welcome Dr. Elissa Kido as our 
speaker.  Dr. Kido is Professor of Education at La Sierra University and 
Project Director of Cognitive Genesis.  She has been an educator for over 40 
years.  Her past experience includes teaching Language Arts, English, and 
English Education at the elementary, middle, secondary and university 
levels. 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from Kenny & Nancy Hill in thankfulness for another anniversary. 
 
FELLOWSHIP LUNCH  Guests are invited to have lunch with us in the Fellowship 

Hall immediately following the worship service.  Today’s host is the Special Music 
Committee. 

FUTURE EVENTS 
April 14  Deaconess’ Meeting 
April 16  Church Board Meeting 
April 21  Pathfinder Worship Service 
April 22  Academy Constituency Meeting 
April 28  GLOW Outreach 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2012 
Weekly Budget            $ 2,042  Received last week               $1,086 
Year to date Budget     26,546  Received year to date           25,361 

 

 

 
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
April 7, 2012 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
Invocation         Jim Sevick 
Choral Invocation         “Glory Be to the Father”            Choir 
Welcome/Announcements       Jim Sevick 
 
Scripture Reading  Luke 2:40       Pastor Jacqueline Lynch 
"And the Child [Jesus] grew and became strong in spirit, filled in wisdom, and the grace of 

God [favor and spiritual blessing] was upon Him."  Amplified Bible 

 
Hymn of Praise      “Christ the Lord Is Risen Today”            #166 
 
Hymn of Preparation “As We Come to You in Prayer” 
              Aranza Valdez & Choir 
Morning Prayer        Mark Allen 
Prayer Response                Choir 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story               Rita Villegas 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)     Mark Allen 
Offertory  “O Sacred Head Now Wounded”           Choir 
 
Worship in Music  “Jesu Joy”             Choir 
 
 
Message  “Educating for Eternity”        Dr. Elissa Kido 
 
 
Hymn of Appeal      Stephanie Mayang 

 (Congregation please remain seated) 

 
Benediction           Pastor Bradley Williams 
Benediction Response  “Surely, Surely”             Choir 
 
Postlude          Cindy Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                 Mary Jo Lawrence & Amber Platt 
Lead Deacon:         Samuel Trinidad 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS` 
“I was glad when they said to me, ‘Let us go into the house of the Lord’” 
Psalm 122:1.  Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a 
card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:30 a.m. 
Song Service     Rachel Hill/Drusilla Gaines 
Welcome             Eric Hillis 
Mission Emphasis 
 
 
Adult Bible Study    “Defining Evangelism and Witnessing” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation 
Young Adults Class in the Associate Pastor’s Office 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Spanish I, & Spanish II – Enter South Stairway 
  Adult Lesson classes - Gym 

Youth/Earliteen & Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 

Guests:  you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend 

the class of your choice. 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:   8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  9:15 a.m. – Spanish Prayer Session 
  Fellowship Lunch following the Worship Service 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band at Castle Manor 
  5:00 p.m. – “All Power” Seminar 
  7:00 p.m. – Truth vs. Evolution 
  7:13 p.m. – Sunset 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers and Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  5:30 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  7:00 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:17 p.m. – Sunset 
 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Elder Bradley Williams 
  Offering: Conf. –Christian Record Services 
 
 
 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
April 7, 2012 

 
DEACONESS’ MEETING   There will be a meeting of the Deaconesses and 
Junior Deaconesses next Sabbath, April 14, 2012.  Please meet in the 
Alcove (by the organ) immediately following the Worship Service.  All are 
urged to attend.  If you have any questions call our Head Deaconess, 
Barbara Francis, 619-721-7748. 
 
PRAISE THE LORD AND THANK YOU   Patricia Griffin informed Pastor 
Williams this past Monday that someone donated the requested 120 volt AC 
gas generator to run a respirator for a young mother of 2 small children in 
Tijuana, who has been a quadriplegic (paralyzed from the neck down) for 3 
years due to an accident.  To the benefactor we say, thank you for your 
compassionate heart and generous spirit. 
 
SPANISH BIBLE CLASS   Today and next Sabbath, April 14 there will be no 
5:00 p.m. Spanish Bible Class. 
 
BATTLEFIELD HOLLYWOOD   We have one set of DVD’s.  Anyone 
interested in purchasing them should call the church office and leave a 
message for Pastor Williams. 
 
REMEMBER!   Bring your recyclables each Sabbath as we work toward our 
goal of $5000 for evangelism.  Currently we are at $328.79. 
 
A CLARIFICATION ABOUT SPANISH RADIO PROGRAMS   There are two 
CV church members who have two separate radio programs in Tijuana.  
Patty Griffin has been carrying out her broadcast ministry for the past 7 
years.  Maty Unruh is in her second year of broadcasting a separate 
program.  If you would like to help either of these individuals please contact 
them directly. 
 
PRAYER MEETING   continues Wednesday, April 11, 2012, with a study of 
chapter 28 of Patriarchs and Prophets.   Dr. Dan Rogers will lead the 
discussion. 
 
CHULA VISTA CHURCH FAMILY Photo Bulletin Board     Just a reminder 
that your face is wanted!  Pastor Lynch sends many thanks to those whose 
photos have been taken.  It’s NOT too late; please don’t be camera shy!  
TODAY, after worship services, our photographer will be in the Fellowship 

Hall waiting to capture your“☺”. 

 
 
 


